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TO: Dr. Kent Mutchler 

FROM: Michelle Janci, Principal, Harrison Street Elementary 

RE: Gifts, Grants, and Bequests 

 

Dr. Mutchler, 

I am pleased to share that I have received notice of a generous donation from Parent Petroleum, 
Inc.  

In accordance with Policy 8:80 – Gifts, Grants, and Bequests having a more than $500.00 shall 
be accepted by the Board of Education.  

Parent Petroleum, Inc. would like to donate the following: 

• $1,000.00 in support of math and science programming 

This money has been awarded by the ExxonMobil Educational Alliance program and will 
support Harrison in creating engaging and enriching opportunities for our students while 
engaging in math and science activities during the 2021-2022 school year. The total value of this 
donation is $1000. I am requesting approval from the Board of Education, at their regularly 
scheduled meeting, Monday, May 10, 2021, to accept the donation of the above.  

 

 

 


